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31/3/23 
Dear Whitley Family, 
What a lovely morning we had at church celebrating Easter. Thank you to Reverend Ian, Terry and Brian 
for making this possible and also to all the parents who attended.  
We have had a very busy week with all the Easter activities. We were absolutely blown away by the 
amazing entries in our decorated egg competition. The governors had such a hard job deciding who to choose as the winners.  
 
Attendance Winners 
Congratulations to Bamburgh class attendance winner this week with 99%. Our overall for the week was 93.7%.  
 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 School 

90 95.7 94.4 96.5 93 91.9 93.9 93.7 

 
Whitley Friends 
Thank you to the Whitley Friends for providing the prizes for the decorated egg competition and also the scratch-eggs that each 
child took home this week. 
 
West Bedlington Town Council 
Thank you to the council for providing the chocolate eggs that every child is bringing home tonight.  
The council are also buying every child a commemorative coin to celebrate the coronation of King Charles.  
 
PE Days Summer 1 2023 
These are the days for next half-term. (These can also be found on our website.) The days have to change each half-term to 
enable each year group to work with NUFC throughout the year.  
Year 1 – Tuesday Year 2 – Tuesday Year 3 – Monday Year 4 – Tuesday Year 5 - Friday (Morpeth swimming/Kielder PE) Year 6 – 
Wednesday 
 
Safeguarding 
If you have any safeguarding issues call Onecall: 01670 536400 
We have been asked by NCC Safeguarding team to share the attached poster on support for domestic violence. 
 
Facebook 
During out of hours, messages sent to us via email or on Facebook will not be replied to until we are in during school working 
hours. Please respect the workload and wellbeing of our staff. 

 
Easter Holidays 
The children return to school on Tuesday 18th April 2023. 
 
Have a happy Easter holiday. 
 
Mrs Gray 
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